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NOTICE OF PASSING

Notice of the Passing of a By-Law to establish ward boundaries for the Town of Aurora

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Aurora passed By-law 6271-20 on the 14th 
day of July, 2020 pursuant to Section 222 (1) of the Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, c.25 

AND TAKE NOTICE that By-law 6271-20 provides for the division of Aurora into six (6) wards to be in place for 
the 2022 Municipal Election, as follows: 

AND TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Subsection 222(4) of the Municipal Act, 2001, any person or agency may 
within 45 days of the passing of the by-law submit an appeal to the Local Planning Appeals Tribunal with respect 
to the establishment of wards pursuant to Section 222 (1) Municipal Act, 2001. 

An appeal must be filed with the Municipal Clerk of the Corporation of the Town of Aurora at the address below, 
not later than the 28th day of August, 2020, setting out the objections to the by-law and the reasons in 
support of the objections.

This notice of appeal must be accompanied by a certified cheque or money order in the amount of $300.00 made 
payable to the Minister of Finance.

Additional information regarding By-law 6271-20 may be obtained from Michael de Rond, Municipal Clerk, 
mderond@aurora.ca, (905) 726-4771, or from the Town of Aurora website www.aurora.ca.

DATED at the Town of Aurora, this 23rd day of July, 2020.

Michael de Rond, Town Clerk

Town of Aurora


